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January 6, 2017 703-549-6610 (fax) 

The Honorable Phil Roe The Honorable Johnny Isakson 
Chairman Chairman 
House Veterans Affairs Committee Senate Veterans Affairs Committee 
U.S. House of Representatives United States Senate 
407 Cannon House Office Building 131 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20510 

Fax: 202-225-5714 Fax: 202-228-0724 

Dear Chairmen Roe and Isakson: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) respectfully requests an opportunity to present the Associa­
tion's recommendations to both of your distinguished committees during the First Session of the 115lh 

Congress. In the past, this has been during ajoint hearing ofyour respective Committees. 

FRA is a leader in the military/veterans organization community and represents current and former 
Navy, Marine Corps, and Coast Guard enlisted personnel on compensation, benefits and quality of life 
programs and works to improve benefits for these service members, their families and survivors. 

The point of contact at FRA is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers 
or Gohn@fra.org). 

Your kind consideration is appreciated and best wishes for a productive 115th Congress. 

Sincerely, 

/J 

1R~~l~ 
THOMAS J. SNEE 

National Executive Director 

cc: Ranking Member Sen. Jon Tester - Fax 202-224-8594 


